
 

 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
Thursday 15th May 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I would like to extend my sincere thanks to all those who attended the meeting on Tuesday 13th 
May. Your presence and engagement are greatly appreciated, and it was encouraging to see such 
strong interest in the life and future of Ryecroft CE Middle School. 
 
We are committed to working in close partnership with families and to providing a forum where 
views can be shared openly, respectfully, and constructively. Regrettably, there were moments 
during the meeting where behaviour did not reflect the respectful and supportive environment we 
strive to maintain. This was both unnecessary and disappointing. 
 
Thank you also to those who have been in touch following the meeting. Your feedback, reflections, 
and support are valued and help us to continue fostering a positive and inclusive school 
community. 
 
Please be assured that the matter has been addressed in line with our school’s expectations to 
ensure all members of our community feel safe and respected at school events. 
 
Thank you once again for your continued support. We look forward to welcoming you to future 
events in school. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs A Grattage 
Headteacher 
 


